

GLAT SOCIAL STUDIES 2008 STRUCTURED QUESTIONS

Name: _____

1. THE ELEUTHERAN ADVENTURERS

1. THE ELEUTHERAN ADVENTURERS

Read the passage below, then answer questions (a) and (b). Use your background knowledge about The Eleutheran Adventurers to answer questions (c), (d) and (e).

Hi my name is Captain, William Sayle. I was born in Bermuda, but I traveled to The Bahamas with other persons from my country in search of a better way of life. A group of us left our home country because the King of England, who rules Bermuda, wanted us to worship in the Anglican Church. We wanted freedom to worship in our own churches. We have decided to leave Bermuda and set up a new settlement. There we will have freedom and equal justice for all. We will call our new community 'Eleuthera', from the Greek word meaning freedom. We have set up a company called 'The Eleutheran Adventurers'. Everyone in the group has put in some money to pay for the voyage.

Primary Social Studies and Tourism Education for The Bahamas, Book 4.

a. Why did the Eleutheran Adventurers leave Bermuda? (1 mark)

b. List TWO ways in which Preacher's Cave was useful to the Eleutheran Adventurers. (2 marks)

c. The group that left Bermuda eventually broke off into two smaller groups. What action contributed to this split? (2 marks)

d. Which country did the Eleutheran Adventurers trade with? (1 mark)

e. ***'Trading was necessary for the Eleutheran Adventurers to survive in their new colony.'*** Do you agree with this statement? Explain TWO reasons to support your answer. (4 marks)
